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Mr. Diego R. Crespo, President
Creative Cooperative
402 Hull Place
Rockville, Maryland 20852

Dear Mr. Crespo:

I am responding to your letters of December 17, 1993, to Chairman Selin and me
concerning your request to establish a Blanket Purchase Agreement (BPA) with
your organization for graphic services.

Currently, we have thirteen BPAs for graphic services, four of which are
awarded to woman-owned businesses and three of which are awarded to minority

>

businesses, including an Hispanic-owned firm. Because your organization
presently does not perform graphic services required by the Nuclear Regulatory
Commission, but rather coordinates graphic services performed by other firms,
we do not have the basis to establish a BPA with you at this time. When you
develop an in-house capability to provide graphic services, we would be happy
to meet with you, inspect your facilities, and discuss establishing a BPA with
your firm.

I appreciate your interest in our agency and wish you the best in your future
endeavors.

Sincerely,

8
Patricia orry, Director< .

Office of Administration
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January 25, 1994

The Honorable Constance A. Morella
Member, United States House
of Representatives
51 Monroe Street, Suite 507
Rockville, Maryland 20850

Dear Congresswoman Morella:

I am responding to your December 21, 1993, letter in which you request
assistance on behalf of your constituent, Mr. Diego Crespo, who is seeking a
Blanket Purchase Agreement (BPA) for graphics services with the Nuclear
Regulatory Commission (NRC).

Prior to establishing his new firm, Creative Cooperative, Mr. Crespo met with
our graphics staff in September 1992 and in March and April 1993 to discuss
the possibility of establishing BPAs with two other firms, but he left the
employ of these firms before NRC completed its evaluation of their i

capabilities. Consequently, no further action was taken with respect to these i
inquiries. In June 1993, Mr. Crespo met with our graphics staff to describe
the capabilities of Creative Cooperative. As explained in the enclosed letter
to Mr. Crespo, we concluded that Creative Cooperative does not possess the in-
house capability to perform graphics services. Should Mr. Crespo develop this
capability, we will be happy to schedule a site visit to inspect his
facilities and discuss placing a BPA with his firm.

I trust this reply responds to your request.

Sincerely,

Or4 '' w db']
.tr .,9

James M. Taylor
Executive Director

for Operations
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